
How Faculty Can Add NetTutor to Blackboard Ultra​
​
 

NetTutor is an online, on-demand tutoring service that is available to all MATC students 
through MATC’s Tutoring Services department. This tool is included in the base 
template that all semester Ultra course sections receive in Blackboard. If you deleted 
the tool from your Ultra course menu, you can add it back through these steps.  

Adding the NetTutor Tool to a Blackboard Ultra Section 

1.​ When viewing the Ultra course as an instructor, roll your 
mouse over the Content outline. Click the + icon that 
appears. In the menu that appears, click “Content 
Market”. ​
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2.​ In the list of tools that appears, locate “NetTutor”. Click on the + icon 
that appears on the NetTutor tile.​
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3.​ The link to NetTutor will now be a part of your Course Content outline. 
Make the link available to students.​
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How do Students Access NetTutor?​
Students click on the NetTutor link to automatically sign into NetTutor and access tutoring services. Students 
can use up to 32 free hours of NetTutor per semester. 

Who Do I Contact for Support Regarding NetTutor? 
For additional information about NetTutor, please see the NetTutor Faculty FAQ and training videos. For 
questions or assistance regarding errors in NetTutor, contact NetTutor Support directly through the form on 
the NetTutor Service Page or calling 1-813-674-0660 x204. 
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https://guides.matc.edu/Tutoring_Services/NetTutor/welcome
https://guides.matc.edu/ld.php?content_id=18056770
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLVmJIhKPCCtdHdR9YJxNX2jkISPOjXLXO
https://linksystems.atlassian.net/servicedesk/customer/portal/1
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